News from Mirebalais Haiti

Pere Alphonse, St. Pierre’s Episcopal Church sends his love from Mirebalais to the people of St.
David’s.

Two years of civil unrest and the Covid 19 pandemic have made life even more difficult for our
brothers and sisters in Mirebalais. He and Pere Romel from St. Louis Catholic Church have
partnered to start a feeding program and to offer assistance with housing and other
humanitarian efforts. They have asked the Haiti Outreach Mission Executive Committee for
assistance in funding these efforts. In response the Executive Committee has sent each priest
$6,000 The priests have told us that they have feed over 500 people and will be able to
continue with the money we sent.

St. David’s Haiti Outreach team as transferred $7,500 to HOM to be used for these
humanitarian efforts and to replenish medications and supplies at our medical clinic. Since we
are not able to travel to Haiti at this time, we are investigating the possibility of having
medications shipped directly from our supplier, Blessings, International to Port-au-Prince where
they would be picked up by Pere Ambrose and Dr. Cadet from the clinic. St. David’s
contribution comes from the profits of our Help for Haiti Fundraisers at the Comedy Castle of
Royal Oak.

Unfortunately, due to the Covid 19 restrictions we cannot have our annual Comedy Castle
Fundraiser this fall. However, your St. David’s Haiti team is working with the HOM Executive
Committee to plan an on-line fundraiser in early 2021! If you would like to become involved
please contact Janet Ernst 248 981-8851; jernst1998 @gmail.com.



